
August 17, 2023 

Pixley 2023 Water Run update – 

  

Pixley will be able to get water back in the Friant Kern Canal this Saturday morning. 

Since we were not able to keep the system charged, it will be Sunday before everyone 

will get their water. The District will bring it in as fast as possible. We are still on a day 

to day basis with FKC capacity, and could lose the water some time Monday or 

Tuesday. We will not know until Sunday. We will be sending updates as information 

becomes available. 

  

Also, through long-term agreements and because of the amount of water Districts have 

to run prior to November 1 when the Friant Kern Canal is going down, Pixley has 

secured enough water to run through October 31. Also, because of the amount of water 

that needs to be run, the District is opening the water back up for landowner recharge. 

These are the types of years for landowners to take advantage and build up their 

groundwater accounts. 

  

As always, water deliveries for irrigation demand will have priority over deliveries for 

recharge. Please call the office to schedule your water. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
 


